
On Thursday 16th May the nursery will be supporting 
Book Trust in raising funds for Pyjamarama event.  
Pyjamarama is an event when schools and nurseries 
around the country spend a day in pyjamas to help raise 
money so every child can experience the benefits of a 
bed time story.   
A day in pyjamas is easy and fun to organise: all you 
need to do is to bring your children in their pyjamas on 
Thursday 16th May and bring in £1 (or more) to support 
this worthy cause. 
Thank you  for your continuous support! 

May Events Bulletin 

On Monday 13th May, the nursery will be celebrating 
International Nurses Day.  The children will be role 
playing doctors & nurses and learn about the wonderful 
job that they do to help us. 
We would like to invite all children who attend nursery 
on Monday to come in wearing  something blue or white 
or doctor’s costume. 

Pyjamarama 

During the week of 20th- 24th May the children will be 
learning about road safety and how pollution affects the 
environment.  
 We would like to encourage local families to walk to 
nursery at least one of the days during this week.  If possi-
ble, we kindly request to send in some photos of your 
journey so we can discuss your experience with all the 
children. 

International Nurses Day 

Walk to School Week 


